

2017-06-26 - OR2017 Fedora Leadership Group Meeting

Time/Place

- Time: 1pm-5pm AEST (UTC+10)
- Place: Room GP-V713 (Level 7 of Building V, the library), QUT Gardens Point ([map](#))
- Dial-in Number: (712) 775-7035
 - Participant Code: 479307#
 - International numbers: [Conference Call Information](#)

Attendees

- ~~Chris Awre~~
- ~~Ginny Boyer~~
- ~~Robert Cartolano~~
- Aaron Choate
- Sayeed Choudhury
- ~~Stefano Cossu~~
- ~~Dan Coughlin~~
- Tom Cramer
- ~~Joanna DiPasquale~~
- Jon Dunn
- ~~Declan Fleming~~
- Maude Frances
- Mike Giarlo
- ~~Wolfram Horstmann~~
- ~~Neil Jefferies~~
- Debra Kurtz
- Susan Lafferty
- Steve Marks
- Rosalyn Metz
- ~~Tom Murphy~~
- ~~Este Pope~~
- ~~Matthias Razum~~
- Nick Ruest
- ~~Robin Lindley Ruggaber~~ (regrets, miss all of you!)
- ~~Tim Shearer~~ (regrets, will miss this...and being down under)
- Jon Stroop
- ~~Jim Tuttle~~
- ~~Keith Webster~~
- Evviva Weinraub
- David Wilcox
- Andrew Woods
- ~~Maurice York~~

Agenda

Topic	Lead
Fedora technical roadmap • What needs to get done and how do we get it done? • How do we reward contributions and incentivize further engagement?	
Code of Conduct • Review DuraSpace code of conduct • Discuss appropriate responses to possible issues • Formalize Code of Conduct committee	
Duraspace contributions across projects and exploration of interoperability and development contributions across projects	
Planning beyond 2017	
Fedora Branding • How do we differentiate the different aspects of Fedora (API, implementations, community)?	

Fedora training program • How have we done so far? How should the program evolve?	
Engaging with OR2017 attendees • List of registrants	

Previous Actions

Minutes

[Google Doc for notes](#)

Actions